
I urge you to pass HB 2357. As a long time environmental/science educator, I can tell you that the OFRI educational materials are 
nothing more than forest industry propaganda.  HB 2357 would also promote forest health, monitor the use of pesticides that are 
affecting drinking water wherever industrial timberlands touch on watersheds. It would also recognize and bring to public attention 
climate science at this extremely important point in time, when we still can turn things around and reverse climate change.


